
PARTNERSHIP FOR HADDONFIELD, INC. 
Minutes: Wednesday, July 13, 2022, from 9:02 a.m. to 9:20 a.m. 
 
Open Public Meetings Act announcement. 

This meeting is being held under the Open Public Meetings Act.  Adequate Notice of this meeting 

has been given to the Retrospect, the Courier-Post, and is posted on Borough social media, the Borough  

website as well as on the bulletin board of the Municipal Building.   

This announcement is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act. 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Partnership for Haddonfield, Inc. hereby clarifies that the officers of the  

The organization is as follows: 

Chairperson                                     Sean Leonard 

Vice-Chair   Andrea Ranno (presiding Chair)  

Treasurer                                     Gary Klosner  

Secretary                                              - 

Duly recorded, 

Michael Marciante 

Executive Director  

 

Attendance: Adam Puff, Andrea Ranno, Colleen Bianco Bezich, Jackie LaMania Russell, Gary Klosner, Dan Silvestri, Scott Leonard 

Absent: Matthew Cowperthwait, Bob Hochgertel, Sean Leonard 

Staff: Michael Marciante, Salvatore Siciliano 
 

Andrea Ranno made a motion to go into Closed Session to discuss Contracts. Colleen seconded. The 
Board unanimously approved.  
 
Old Business  

*Andrea Ranno made a motion to reject all bids for the PR RFP as the nature of the request changed substantially. 

Gary seconded. The motion was passed.  

• In favor of the motion: Adam Puff, Andrea Ranno, Jackie LaMania Russell, Gary Klosner, Dan Silvestri, 

Scott Leonard 

• Abstentions: Colleen Bianco Bezich 
New Business 

              *N/A 
Public Portion of the Meeting  

  * Martha Wright (Cherry Hill resident) asked if a new RFP will be issued. Michael said that PfH will go out to RFP for 

PR in the near future.  

    * Joan Buehler (Retrospect) asked if the RFP scope will be changed. Michael noted the nature of the request changed 

and noted some changes will be made. Michael noted that the intention of a project-based RFP will be the same and 

that the Admin Committee will review it beforehand. Joan asked if the lack of professionals will have a negative 

impact on the Fall events. Michael noted that he is the point person for RFP, that PfH has ascertained positive press 

in the absence of professionals and does not anticipate substantial damage to the business district’s public relations.  
Gary made the motion to end the meeting. Adam seconded. The Board unanimously approved ending the meeting.  

 
NEXT MEETING: September 28  

2022 Meetings: September 28, and November 23.  

 
 


